
 

 

Parents/Guardians, 

We are excited for the start to another CPCSC school year!  If you are new to school 

transportation, welcome.  If you are returning, welcome back. 

To help start the year off on a positive note, please see below… 

 To access bus stop information, alternate bus stop requests, Here Comes the Bus, 

and the Parent and Student Transportation Handbook, scan the QR code on the 

Answers to Important Questions card to get helpful material. 

 Please make sure your student is outside and at the bus stop at least 10 minutes 

prior to the scheduled arrival time.  We ask for your patience the first few days of 

school until routes have settled and drivers have had the opportunity to fine-tune 

his/her route. 

 We strongly encourage parents to be present while students are standing at the 

bus stop to supervise until they have boarded the bus.  

 Drivers will be making attempts to contact parents to share bus stop information 

and introduce themselves.  If you happen to miss that call, remember, the Answers 

to Important Questions card will take you to the Tyler’s Versatrans e-Link.  Both 

User Name and Password are Guest. You will need your student’s grade level, 

house #, street and zip. 

 We require a parent, guardian, or designee to be present at the bus stop to receive 

kindergarten and special needs students when they get off the bus in the 

afternoon.  Please plan ahead and remember that Wednesdays are early release 

days (30 minutes earlier than normal). 
 

Let’s have a great first day of school! 

 

The Transportation Team 


